



RECEIVED

JUL 1 0 2018

NAPA COUNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICE 2751 Napa Valley Corporate Drive Building A Napa, CA 94558 www.countyofnapa.org

> Main: (707) 299-2101 Fax: (707) 299-2199

William J. Carter, Mental Health Director

MEMORANDUM

To:	Barbara Fultz,	From:	LuAnn Pufford,	
	Administrative Support Technician		Sr. Office Assistant	
	CEO's Office		Mental Health Administration	
Date:	July 10, 2018	Re:	Mental Health Board Member	
	4		Recommendation	

The Napa County Mental Health Board met in regular session on Monday, July 9, 2018 and approved an applicant who would like to serve on the Mental Health Board, Ms. Mirna Leiva-Gullord.

It is therefore requested that at the next available meeting of the Board of Supervisors, the recommendation of appointment for this applicant be added to the consent agenda.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at ext. 2101. Thank you for your consideration of this request.